
 
 
Circular No. LP/2024-25/30 Date: 25.10.2024 

 

 
 

“Diwali reminds us to share light and happiness with everyone around us!” 
 

Dear Parent 
 

As we approach the joyous festival of Diwali, we’re thrilled to invite our students to a special 

celebration at Learning Plus! Join us in making this day sparkle with tradition, joy, and cultural 

pride on Tuesday, 29th October 2024 by sending your ward dressed up in their finest 

traditional attire, adding to the vibrant atmosphere of this beautiful occasion.  

Celebration Highlights: 

Date: Tuesday, 29th October 2024 

Dress Code: Indian Traditional Dress 

Activities: Students will enjoy Diya Decoration, Dances, Lakshmi Pooja, Enchanting Diwali 

Storytelling, and engaging activities that capture the spirit of the festival. 

Kindly note that the school will remain closed for the Diwali holidays from Thursday, 31st 

October 2024 to Saturday, 2nd November 2024.  

Classes will resume on Monday, 4th November 2024. 

We look forward to making it a memorable experience filled with joy and learning.  

Let’s spread the light of happiness and tradition! 

Headmistress 

 
  


